
Once again, We would like to 

thank you for making it possi-

ble for us to do what God has 

called us to do.  As most of 

you know we were in Germany 

for the first half of this year and 

a couple of months last year.  

We both finished the internship 

at the Charis Bible College in 

Birkenfeld Germany at the end 

of May.  We learned so much 

while we were there, and God 

has been preparing us for the 

next chapter in our ministry. 

We took leadership classes 

and used practical application 

of the things we learned.  

We made many great new 

friends while we were there, 

and impacted several lives.   

Here is a testimony from    

Tanja, one of the women we 

met at church.  

Sandy and Wayne have helped 

me to realize that God has put 

so much into me and that it is 

time to get it out for his glory.   

I was very fearful, but Sandy, 

with her strong revelation 

knowledge of the Word of God 

loved me out of that fear. Her 

love for Jesus strengthened 

my trust in the Word of God. 

Her strong 

faith gave 

me "the kick 

in the butt" I 

needed to 

grow and   

realize who 

I am in the 

Lord. 

Wayne has such a strong 

anointing for worship, that I 

was amazed. I felt the impres-

sion in my heart to encourage 

him to record his worship so 

that more people can get 

touched by it. His  worship  

music is made to heal people 

in soul, emotions and body. 

Tanja     

Once we got home, we were 

able to spend some time with 

family and friends.  We stayed 

with our daughter for a couple 

of weeks and really got to    

enjoy our granddaughter Lena, 

who is changing daily.   

We took a trip 

to New York to 

visit Sandy’s   

family.  We   

attended a 

family reunion 

and she saw    

cousins she 

had not seen in 40+ years.  All 

her siblings were together for 

the first time since their mom 

passed 6 years ago.   

She doesn’t know when she 

will see them again since we 

will be out of the country.   

We also got to meet our  

grandson, Hendrix Sky McNair.  

He was born early on May 10, 

at 33 weeks and weighed only 

4 lbs. 3 oz. but is doing well.   

We also 

got to  

see and 

hug our 

grandson 

Cloud.     
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The grandkids are all growing 

and are a joy to be around.  

We also got to meet our bonus 

grandkids on our way back 

from New York. Our daughter 

in-law has three beautiful kids 

and we were grateful to be 

able to meet them.  

On Aug. 

1, our 

new 

grand-

son.  

Phoenix 

Wayne 

McNair 

was born 

to our 

son 

Jaazaniah and his wife Kelsey.  

He weighed 9 lbs. 7 oz. and 

was 21.5 inches long.  We are 

excited to see who he grows 

up to be and how the Lord is 

going to use him. 

 

It is not easy for us to leave our 

family. The number of grand-

kids is growing quickly, and 

they are such a blessing! We 

miss them dearly when we are 

gone.  

We trust that serving the 

Lord is the legacy that we 

are leaving for them.  We 

pray that as we serve the 

Lord, He will look after our 

family. We are thankful we live 

in an age where there is 

Facetime and Messenger. It is 

not the same as being there 

and being able to hug and love 

on them but it is part of the 

cost of taking the Gospel to the 

people in Spain. 

                                              

As soon as we returned from 

the trip to New York, we served 

at youth camp as helpers.  It 

was great to see the Lord 

touch the kids.  Many of them 

were in tears as they felt the 

power of God touching them. 

Several gave their lives to 

Christ.  We brought 11 girls 

and 4 boys.  The students that 

went last year expressed their 

desire to take their walk with 

Jesus more seriously. We pray 

they continue to pursue God.  

The end of July we helped with 

the Vacation Bible School at 

Cowboys for Jesus. It was a 

good time for all the kids and 

they were taught the Word of 

God.  34 kids attended.  
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While we are home, we have applied to establish 

our own 501C3 (non-profit org).  We have enjoyed 

being a part of WIM but it became apparent to us 

that God wanted us to step out on our own.  

We have established a board of directors.   

 Wayne - President,  

 Sandy - Vice President 

 Carolyn Tucker - Secretary 

 Bucky Tucker—Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 Dennis and Paula Key are members at large.   

 

 

 

 

 

Bucky and Carolyn both have been a blessing to us 

and bring wisdom from their past jobs working for 

the government.  Dennis is currently the Associate 

Pastor at Cowboys for Jesus and Paula is a mighty 

woman of God and prayer warrior.  They have also 

served as long term missionaries in Mexico,        

Guatemala and for a short time in Africa. They are 

all great mentors and have a strong relationship 

with God.  Their experience, plus our own, make us  

confident that God has put together this awesome 

team.   

We feel like this is a new  beginning.    

We are finally stepping into our calling.    

Our desire is to go back into Spain and become    

disciple makers.  We have realized coming in and 

out of a country doesn’t give us the opportunity we 

need to make disciples. We will continue to work 

with the pastors and missionaries we have met in 

the past and try to establish our own outreach.  We  

will start Discipleship Evangelism classes in church-

es and in our home.  We pray God will show us the 

most effective way to reach the people in this area.  

It is not God’s will that any should perish (John 

3:16).  He wants everyone to come to salvation and 

have a  loving relationship with Him.  Our vision is 

to get at least one person from each of the 100 

people groups saved and discipled so they can take 

the Gospel back to their own communities or   

countries.   

In order to get the long-term visa, we need to prove 

we have enough funds for a year either pledged or 

in place to make sure we are not dependent on 

their government. They require us to show at least 

2130 EU for the first person and 532 EU for the 

second per month.  With the current exchange rate 

that makes it about $36,000 a year.  We believe we 

can live there for less but that is the requirement.  

 If we have 50 partners who will send a monthly gift 

of $25 and 25 partners who will give $50 and just 

10 to give $100, we will have more than enough. 

Together we can make a difference. 

Sometimes it all seems overwhelming to us.  We 

know we can’t do it on our own!  We believe that if 

we have heard God right, and this is what He wants 

us to do, He will provide.   

Going into different countries has been an amazing 

experience and we truly believe we have served 

well.  We have done what we felt like the Lord has 

led us to do but now we feel like we are ready to 

go into Spain long term.  All that we have done 

in the past 6 years has been preparing us for 

this.  

We are willing to do our part, but as I said before, 

we can not do it alone.  We hope that you will    

partner with us to do as Jesus commanded.  And 

He said to them, “Go into all the world and preach 

the  gospel to all creation. Mark 16:15 

 Many Blessings,                           
 Wayne and Sandy  



It is important to us to use the money God has given us wisely.  It is expensive 

to mail out newsletters and we want to make sure they are going to people who     

really are interested in what we are doing.  We are sending a return envelope,   

please return this form.  Thank you! 

If you would like to continue to get the newsletter by mail please check here 

 

If you would like to only receive a copy by email please check here  

 

EMAIL ADDRESS_________________________________________________________________ 

 

If you would like to be taken off the mailing list all together, please check here  

3 I thank my God in every remembrance of you, 4 always offering every prayer of mine with joy [and with specific requests] for all of you, 5 [thanking God] 

for your participation and partnership [both your comforting fellowship and gracious contributions] in [advancing] the good news [regarding salvation] 

from the first day [you heard it] until now. 6 I am convinced and confident of this very thing, that He who has begun a good work in you will [continue to] 

perfect and complete it until the day of Christ Jesus [the time of His return]. 7 It is right for me to feel this way about you, because [you have me in your 

heart as] I have you in my heart, since both in my imprisonment and in the defense and confirmation of the good news [regarding salvation], all of you 

share in [His matchless] grace with me. Philippians 1:3-7  

Partnership is a Biblical principle. If you would like to become a monthly partner please indicate the amount:   

 $25.00 ______________ $50.00_____________ $100.00_____________ 

 OTHER AMOUNT $___________   A ONE TIME GIFT  $____________    COMMIT TO PRAY____________ 

TO DONATE, MAKE CHECKS T0: 

Restoration Now Ministries 

PO Box 1236 

Canyon Lake, TX 78133 
 

PayPal:  restorationnow519@gmail.com 

Website: restorationnow519.com 

 
For more information contact:: 

Sandy: 210-393-1756 

Wayne: 830-515-9617 

Prayer Requests 

 God’s Wisdom   

 God’s Timing 

 God’s Provision    

 Favor with the IRS quickly 

 Favor with the Spanish Embassy  

We Want to Be Good Stewards  

of God’s Money 


